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Letter to Richard G. Boren
September 25, 1985

A plugging program will be designed for you by this office
upon receipt of your electric logs. This office will
require a 24 hour notice before plugging operations begin
as O0.C.D. personnel will witness the plugging of the open-
hole section of the well.

This office anticpates that this work will begin within
thirty days. Should you have any questions pertaining to
this matter, please contact me at this office.

//Siéserely ya
1/
(A oy E s
7
ROY BZ JOHNSON
Senior Petroleum Geologist
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